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Dear Families,

I would like to extend a warm welcome to the 2017-2018 school year.  Each and every fall I am blessed with a new classroom family mixed with old and new friends.  It is my intent to blend each group into a community of learners.  Through cooperation, support and encouragement, we will learn the skills needed to develop independence, self-discipline, responsibility and grace and courtesy.  We will also practice freedom of choice (with responsible behavior) as we develop a lifelong love of learning.  I feel truly honored to be your child’s guide this year.  

Here is a quick introduction for our new friends.  My husband, Rob and I were both born and raised in Midland, Michigan.  We feel so very blessed to be raising our children; Siena (12), and Ryan (8) here in beautiful Northern Michigan. I have an Associate’s degree in Early Childhood Education, a Bachelor of Science in Elementary Education with an Early Childhood Endorsement, a Primary Montessori Certification, and a Master’s in the Art of Teaching.  I spent nine years teaching in preschools (one being Montessori for six years) before moving into a traditional kindergarten environment for three years.  That position led me to TCAPS Montessori where I found a true passion for a philosophy of learning that is both pure and natural in its delivery.  
Our classroom will once again be blessed with the gifts of Mrs. Kristy Tomlinson (Mrs.T).  She is our full-time assistant and my teaching partner.  She genuinely cares about each individual child and supports our environment with practical life, art and preschool math/language lessons. 
I will be using a classroom website, along with email, as the primary means of communication between school and home.  Please take some time to familiarize yourself with our website.  We also use communication folders that should travel back and forth each and every day.  You may use this folder for lunch money (labeled with child’s name, teachers name and purpose of money), school payments, notes to us teachers or anyone else in the school.  

 
Please use the following packet to find information that will be helpful in starting our year.  I look forward to working together to make this a successful and fun filled school year for everyone.  
With warmth,
Kristin Larrea 
Classroom Phone:  933-5659

Email:  larreakr@tcaps.net
Classroom Web Site:  www.kristinlarrea.weebly.com
"The child's nature is to aim directly and energetically at functional independence.” 
~Maria Montessori~
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